
 
 

 

 

Dear Rock Island Resident: 

 

Greetings from City Hall! We are writing to let you that if you live in city limits you are 

required to purchase dog licenses for any dogs you may have. Dog licenses must be 

purchased annually. Dog licensing will be enforced by Wenatchee Valley Animal 

Control. 

 

Due to recent changes in licensing requirements, Wenatchee Valley Animal Control is 

requiring the City of Rock Island to show proof from our residents if their dog is altered 

or has a micro-chip. To qualify for the discounted prices below and what you have paid 

in the past, you MUST show proof of spay/neuter and or micro-chip. Please obtain this 

information from your vet or if you adopted from the Humane Society, they will have 

documentation you can get from them.  If you do not have documentation at time of 

licensing, you will pay the regular fee in full per dog license. 

 

License fees are as follows:   

$20.00 for unaltered dogs 

$10.00 for altered dogs (spayed or neutered),  

$7.00 for micro-chipped, unaltered dogs 

$5.00 for micro-chipped and altered dogs  

 

Licenses can be purchased at City Hall.  

City Hall hours:  Monday-Thursday 9 a.m. - 4 p.m., and Friday 9 a.m. - 2 p.m.  

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation!                                              

City of Rock Island      


